From: susan ritchie

To: Site Allocations Plan
Subject: PDE02850_Site 3376 - Weetwood Avenue
Date: 16 November 2015 15:06:05

Re - objecting to identifying Green Belt land off Weetwood Avenue as suitable for

housing.

| would like to object to the land off Weetwood Avenue being changed from statutory
Green Belt and used to build houses. In addition, this site is a conservation area, an
urban Green Corridor and has recognised wildlife value. Previous assessments have
categorised the site as Red; unsuitable for housing development due to its Green Belt
status. The information | have received states that the current owners have offered to
contribute to the development of Headingley Stadium. In my opinion this is not a sound
reason to change the designation of the site, it bears no relation to the green belt status.
| have also seen evidence from the Council's own analysis of the North Leeds HMCA that
there is no shortage of housing land supply in this area of the city.

Regards,

Susan Ritchie - 14 Weetwood Avenue LS16 S5NF





